
Lions District 19H 2023 Contest and Awards 

 

February 6, 2023 

To: All Lions/Lioness and Leo Clubs of District 19H 

 

We are excited to once again hold our in-person Spring Conference scheduled for 

March 24th and 25th at the Silver Reef Casino & Hotel in Ferndale WA. We would 

like to move forward with “Contest and Awards” and extend this invitation to 

your club to participate in this awesome and fun Lions tradition. This year’s 

contest will include: 

1. Club Newsletter 

2. Club Business Card 

3. Club Folded Brochure 

4. Club Scrapbook Traditional 

5. Club Scrapbook Non-Traditional 

6. Club Website 

7. 5 Minute Club Achievement Speech 

8. Zone Chairman Newsletter 

 

For Club Newsletters please enter your club via email to cglaird@aol.com and 

include editors name, club president’s name and contact information. The 

newsletters themselves I will obtain from the MD Office once District Governor 

Steven Wong confirms that he received the original submissions. 

For business cards and club brochures please send them by March 8, 2023 to: 

Lion Galen Laird, 1619 Kok Rd, Lynden Washington USA 98264 

Also include the clubs contact information (you must enter your club) 

For both scrapbooks and non-traditional scrapbooks please enter by sending an 

email and have your entry brought to the conference by 9:00 AM on Saturday 
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March 25th.  Also include the person/persons contact information of who created 

the book. Enter by email to cglaird@aol.com by March 18, 2023.  

For website please enter your club by email to cglaird@aol.com and include clear 

web address information and contact information of the webmaster by March 18, 

2023. 

Highlighting One Current Years Club Project (5-Minute Speaking) will be presented 

at the in-person conference between and the hours of 9:00 Am and 2:00 PM on 

Saturday March 25th. Please enter your speaker and include club information, 

contact information that includes the speakers name, good email address and 

speakers phone number. Please submit your entry by March 20th. 

 

Thank you all for your support as we enjoy the final conference of 19-H before we 

transition to 19-O 

Contest and Award Chairperson 

Lion Galen Laird 

1619 Kok Rd. Lynden WA. 98264 

Email to cglaird@aol.com 

Phones (360) 354-1187 or cell (360) 319-6845 
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